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Mass Times at St 

Gabriel’s Church 

Saturday 6:30pm 

Sunday 11:30am 

Key Dates 

 

SCHOOL CLOSED 26 May 

SPORTS WEEK- 19-23 June 

SPORTS DAY: 22 June 

Y4 @Savio House 28-30 June 

Parent Consultations 13 July 

All are welcome 

 

The Messenger 
Thursday 25 May 2023  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We close today for the final half-term of the academic year. 

There is still much to squeeze in and celebrate another year of 

success and achievements for all our pupils next term. Lets hope the 

sun shines over the next week for all to enjoy some time to relax. 

Parent Consultations 
The date is set for Thursday 13 July. Appointment sign ups will be 

available after half term. 😊 

Year 2 
Big Congratulations to Year 2 children who completed their SAT 
tests this week. They have worked so hard, without any fuss and 
just got on with them. So proud again, as always! 

 
Sports Day 
This year we are splitting sports day for KS1 and KS2 to allow 
plenty of time for the children to enjoy the event. 

THURSDAY 22nd June (weather permitting)  
 

Pre-school & KS1 9.30am – 11.30am 
KS2 1pm – 2.30pm 

FOODBANK 
Thank you for all your kind donations this week for such a 
worthwhile cause. They are greatly appreciated. We will continue 
to receive items after half term. During half term you can still 
donate at various places in Alsager, Asda, Sainsbury’s, Spar etc. 

 
SPORTS FOR CHAMPIONS 
We are very much looking forward to our athlete visit and sports 
week beginning 19 June. Thank you so much for all the sponsorship 
forms back so far. All forms need to be returned by Friday 16 
June. 

5K in May 
Don’t forget to complete your 5k in May exercise. Register 
on website/schoolspider. Thank you! 
 
 



  

Had to leave this one on 😉. 

 

Contact us

 
 

St Gabriel’s Catholic Primary 

School Well Lane, Alsager,   

ST7 2PG                       

   01270 875770                                 

email: 

admin@stgabriels.cheshire.sch.uk                

Website: St Gabriel's 

Catholic Primary School: 
Welcome 
(stgabriels.cheshire.sch.uk) 

 

 
Chicken Wire Workshops 
This week we were visited by William Ashley-Norman, an artist who 
sculpts from chicken wire. Over the past two days all children have 
taken part and have been able to sculpt themselves following various 
processes and skills shown to them by William. The results have been 
amazing and the children have been so engaged! Have a look at the 
photo’s shared from Y3 above shows what a great time the children 
had and they have produced some excellent sculpted pieces of work. 
Hopefully, one of the those ‘sticky learning’ fun days that will stay in 
their memory for a long time.  

 
Wishing you all a wonderful Bank Holiday weekend and 

half-term break! See you on Monday 5th June! 😊 

 

Designated Safeguarding Lead:     

E J Byrne.  

Deputy DSL: Mrs C Stevenson.  

Chair of Governing Body: Michael 

Mitchell  

Governor responsible for 

Safeguarding: Mrs Kirsty Shenton 

SEN contact: Mrs Baker  

Cheshire East Safeguarding 

Children's Partnership - Live Well 

Cheshire East 
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